
Highway Allocation Funds

$420,000

Lincoln on the Move

$3,700,000

84TH FROM SANDALWOOD TO ELIZABETH

PROJECT SUMMARY

Lincoln on the Move is investing in improvements to 84th Street from Sandalwood Drive to Elizabeth 
Drive. These improvements include a mill and overlay of the existing surface and concrete repairs. 
Additional work with other funding sources includes pavement markings and upgrades to the existing 
curb ramps to comply with the Federal Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) requirements.

BENEFITS

•	 Improved roadway surface

•	 Improved storm water drainage

•	 Improved accessibility to sidewalks and trails

CONSTRUCTION SCHEDULE

This project is expected to begin construction in Spring 2023 and continue until Winter 2023.

ACCESS DURING CONSTRUCTION

Construction of 84th will be completed in segments to reduce impacts to traffic. However, there 
will be times when certain directions of travel and/or lanes will be closed to through traffic. Access 
to individual properties will be maintained as the construction process allows. The traveling public 
is encouraged to find alternative routes and to use the WAZE app for assistance. Curb ramps and 
sidewalk repairs will be phased so that the MoPac and 84th St Trails will always be accessible to 
bicyclists and pedestrians through the use of modified routes.

FUNDING DETAILS

This project is programmed as a part of the commitment to voters to invest significant sales tax 
funds into improvement of existing streets. The total project estimate is $4,120,000 and will be 
funded jointly by the 1/4 cent Lincoln on the Move sales tax in accordance with ballot language and 
Highway Allocation Funds (aka Gas Tax).
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The public is encouraged to identify any special accommodations that may be needed 
during construction and to make suggestions or express concerns regarding this 

proposed project. Comments will be collected through March 16, 2023.

FOR MORE INFORMATION OR TO SEND COMMENTS, CONTACT:

Project information is available at lincoln.ne.gov (Search: Elizabeth).
Lincoln on the Move information is available at lincoln.ne.gov/LincolnOnTheMoveAtWork

Russell Gasper, P.E. 
City of Lincoln Transportation and Utilities

949 W. Bond St., Suite 200 | Lincoln, NE 68521
402-580-8438 | rgasper@lincoln.ne.gov


